
Michigan Geological Survey Report from the Outreach Director, Peter Voice; July 3, 2013 

1.  Proposal submitted to the WMU Interdisciplinary Research Initiative Award for the amount of 
$5000.00 on July 1st, 2013 by Petcovic, Cobern, Harrison and Voice.  Expected Response August, 
2013. 

2. Set up appointment with Steve Barone to discuss opportunities for him for next Monday July 8th. 
3. Performed an overview of the majority of documents generated by Jeff Barney and Sue 

Grammer stored on the CoreKids computer.   
4. With Jeff Halleck and Linda Harrison’s assistance, began the process of editing the CoreKids 

webpage.  


